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     Monday, 22 April 2024 

 

Austerfield Study Centre  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We are very excited to announce that we have organised a school trip to Austerfield Study Centre on 

Wednesday 10th July 2024, as part of our learning next half term. This opportunity will enable children to 

explore the outdoor learning opportunities available. This will include a variety of workshop activities, 

including finding fairies in the enchanted woodlands, making fairy doors, and exploring the reserve to 

identify and learn about a range of plants and their structures. 

 

We would like to offer this opportunity to all children that are in F2/1C, and the Y1 pupils in 1/2A and 1/2S. 

Children will be required to come in sensible, non-uniform clothing that is appropriate for the outdoors. 

This will include wellies and a coat if it is raining.  

 

The trip to Austerfield will cost £19.20 per child, which includes the cost of entry and the coach. The coach 

will leave school at 9.00am and the children will be registered as normal. The coach will arrive back at 

Castle Hills Academy at approximately 3.00pm to be collected as the end of the usual school day. 

 

If your child wishes to attend, please complete the attached consent form and return to school by Friday 

3rd May 2024. The payment of £19.20 will be available to pay on ParentPay immediately, and must be paid 

no later than Friday 21st June 2024. 

 

Like all school trips, your child’s participation will depend on their behaviour throughout the year. If your 

child is unable to attend due to behaviour related issues, no monies will be refunded. All payments must be 

made on ParentPay. 

 

As your child is entitled to Universal Free School Meals, they will be provided with a school packed lunch to 

take with them. Please indicate your sandwich choice from the two options below. All children are 

required to bring a back pack to carry their own packed lunches. 

 
Yours Sincerely, 

Mrs. Price 

F2/Y1 Class Teacher 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Austerfield Study Centre Trip 

Please complete the slip below and consent form attached and return to school by Friday 3rd May 2024 

 

My child will be attending the trip to the Austerfield Study Centre on Wednesday 10th July 2024, and I agree to pay 

the cost of the trip on ParentPay by Friday 21st June 2024.  

 

Child’s Name: ………………………………………………………… Class: …………… 

Choice of sandwich for the packed lunch: 

Ham [  ]    Cheese [  ]     Not required (parent to provide a packed lunch) [  ] 

 
Signed …………………………………………………… (Parent/guardian) 

 


